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Sun, 7 Feb
Dear Ronald,

| do not know what will be
more beneficial to your health,
if at the moment we do not
talk abaout the issue and wait
for you to recover, or if we
solve the problem and you
can know that the issue is
behind you.

| do feel obligated to update
you, despite the situation, that
Amit Levin contacted me
today and told me on his own
initiative that they must
answer by Tuesday since they
have to give an answer to
certain parties.

| tried to understand what he

meant and in the end he said
it was the Australians.
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I'm afraid th sun, 7 Feb is to
arrest Darren immediately
afterwards as long as we do

not go for agreements.

| told Amit Levin that we can
not give an answer right now
because you are hospitalized
because of a heart attack.

Amit said he was sorry and
complete medicine, but the
bottom line is he must reply
by Tuesday and said it was an
objective matter.

| told Amit Levin that there
was no way we could agree
on his numbers, especially
when you were also left to pay
sums to South Africa.

In response he said he did
not rule out the possibility
that part of the extra 6 million
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Inmspmse.?"ozu‘fgdid
not rule out the possibility
that part of the extra 6 million
he demands will go to South
Africa, even half of it, i.e.up to
3 million NIS it sounds
reasonable to him. It's
something like 900,000 US
dollars so | understood it
would cover the ransom and
The tax on interest (or at least
a large part of it, | do not know
exactly how to do the
calculation), and | understand
from you that it does matter.

He stressed thatin such a
case it would be 3 million
extra for Israel and 3 million
for South Africa, and of
course he needs to get
permits and it is not within his
authority.
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Sun, 7 Feb
| was very hesitant to write to
you because | do not want
you to be bothered these
days and be able to
concentrate on health, but |
am afraid that if Darren arrest
while you are hospitalized it
will do you greater health
damage so | am writing to
you.

The situation is that you have
to return an answer by
tomorrow and close it no later

than Tuesday.

Please update me on whether
to give Amit a green light on
promoting an offer of an
additional 3 million to Israel
and 3 million to South Africa.
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Ron Sun, 7 Feb

Dear Ronald,

| just saw Darren's write me,
you had a heart problem and
you are in hospital. First of all,|
pray you will feel good.

I'm sorry | had to pressure you
to get an answer, these are
objective circumstances that
require difficult decisions,
when | thought it was my job
to tell you my true opinion, in
order to avoid the risk of
getting worse at the end of
the month.

| wish you complete
medicine, and will make an
effort to advance the
negotiations even at later

stages, even if it will be more ©)
difficult without a physical
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